

## North Branford Little League P.O. Box 494, Northford, CT 06472

Dear Friend,

The 2018 North Branford Little League season will be starting before we know it. This program serves more than **400** children in our community and we make sure every child in town has a place to play. Again, this year a great deal of work needs to be done to ensure another successful season.

The 2017 season marked many improvements thanks to previous sponsor donations. The All-Star teams had great showings in their respective tournaments. Both boys and girls teams went deep into their respective tournaments with the Boys DISTRICT 12u Team winning the District 4 Championship. This year we also hosted many District all-star games for both the boys and girls teams. We were very pleased that the children had fun and were competitive against the larger towns. We are preparing for the upcoming season with many improvements to the baseball and softball fields and upgraded equipment for the children. We are expanding some of our fields this year so we are looking to raise enough money to cover our expenses.

This past year we held our 3rd annual NBLL Golf Tournament, which was a bigger success than our first two years and we hope to again continue this fund raising event in order to raise money for our children. We will be holding this event in August and invite anyone to come out and play and enjoy a fun day. See below for options to donate and play in this event so reserve your tee sponsor or other sponsorships now.

Our Little League program continues to provide our children with individual instruction throughout the year as well as the opportunity to display teamwork, sportsmanship and character. In order for our dedicated volunteers to continue to provide our children with these worthwhile programs, we again ask for your support for our 2018 season. We hope to see you on opening day for the parade and ceremonies at Wall Field on April 21st at 9:00 AM.

We offer a company <u>Scoreboard or Dugout Sponsor Option</u>. This will be for Wall Field (Baseball) and Totoket Field (Softball). These sponsorships will run for a period of 2 years each. <u>The cost is \$1500 for the 2-year period</u>. Please call me at 203-530-7901 to request one since there are a limited number for each field. <u>These are a larger full color sign with company/business information</u>, which you can design. This sponsorship will also include a tee sponsor in our 4th annual golf tournament for 2 years.

The team sponsorship for our 2018 season will again be \$350. In return for your generosity, you will receive a wall plaque to display. We will also prominently display your company's name on a sign at one of the baseball/softball fields in town along with your name on a team's uniform. Finally, your support will be acknowledged in the local newspapers along with your business name being posted on our website.

We ask that you return the attached form with your remittance by <u>January 31st, 2018</u>. This will guarantee the printing of our uniform shirts and sponsor signs by Opening Day.

There are also pictures and sponsorship information on the website to view for further details.

Make sure you include your email so we can send you your team's schedule.

You can follow the league on our website at www.NorthBranfordLittleLeague.org



## **ALSO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK**

Sponsor information will also be listed on the website along with pictures of the sponsor signs.

Your support will allow us to maintain and improve our league operation and continue to provide a quality youth sports program for the children of North Branford.

If you have any questions related to our program or sponsorships please call or email:

VP of League Operations Mark Cooney 203-530-7901 or email me at mcooney369@comcast.net

The Little League Board, volunteer coaches and children of North Branford Little League are extremely grateful for your support.

## North Branford Little League P.O. Box 494, Northford, CT 06472

Enclosed is a check for \$1500.  I would like to be a <b>Scoreboard/Dugout Sponsor</b> and Golf Tee Sponsor for North Branford Little League. ( <b>Make sure this was pre-approved</b> )
Enclosed is a check for \$350.  I would like to be a <b>Team Sponsor</b> for North Branford Little League.
4th Annual NBLL Golf Sponsorship Options (add amount to the above sponsorship totals)
\$100 Tee Sponsor
\$1000 Golf Cart Sponsor
\$1500 Lunch Sponsor
\$2500 Dinner Sponsor
Business Name:
Address:
Phone Number:
Contact Name:
**Email
Name and Age of Children in NBLL/Senior Baseball/Softball:
If you have a particular team color or team logo you would prefer please specify:

Make all checks payable to NBLL Please remit form with check and business card by January 31, 2018 to: North Branford Little League P.O. Box 494 Northford, CT 06472

The league will try to honor all requests to the best of our ability